## Support Food Insecure Wildcats at the Donation Drive-Through

Date:

September 29, 2020

The University of Arizona Campus Pantry is hosting a Donation Drive-Through in the Student Union Memorial Center Union Circle on **Saturday, October 10, 2020** from 9 a.m.-noon.

One in three college students experiences food insecurity at some point in their academic career and that number is only increasing. In order to support these students, the Campus Pantry provides supplemental groceries to students, faculty and staff who are experiencing food insecurity.

The Campus Pantry is still seeing over 700 visitors per week, but the number of donations that we have collected has drastically decreased over the course of the summer. In order to continue to meet the needs of our students, we will be hosting a contact-free way for individuals and families to donate to the Pantry!

We understand that this is a tough time for many individuals, so we completely understand if you are unable to offer in kind and monetary support at this time. However, if you would please take a moment to help us advertise this event on social media accounts and other listserv and community groups, we would really appreciate your support.

Any questions can be directed to the Campus Pantry at uofacampuspantry@qmail.com [1].

https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/sites/default/files/IMG\_6420.pdf

Source URL: https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/uannounce/support-food-insecure-wildcats-donation-drive-through

Links

[1] mailto:uofacampuspantry@gmail.com

1